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May 5, 2020 
 
BY RESS AND EMAIL 
 
Ms. Christine Long 
Board Secretary 
Ontario Energy Board 
 
Dear Ms. Long: 
 
Re: EB-2019-0159 – Enbridge Gas Inc. – Kirkwall-Hamilton Pipeline Project 
 
GEC is in receipt of Enbridge’s letter of May 4th requesting an adjournment.  We have had the 
opportunity to confer with Environmental Defence and several other intervenors.  GEC 
endorses the requests made by Environmental Defence.   
 
We wish to stress that obtaining IR responses at this time will be of value in the current 
process, in any efforts to assist Enbridge with reappraisal of alternatives, and by informing, and 
thereby improving the cost-effectiveness of the IRP process that the Board has now initiated.  
The current circumstances have created a window of opportunity to enhance environmental 
outcomes and save customers money that we would not wish to see wasted.   
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
 
David Poch 
 
Cc: M. Millar, Z. Crnojacki, all parties 


